
News You Can Use 

2022 Event Edition 

Happy Anniversary Safe Kids Grand Forks 
30 Years of keeping kids safe at HOME, at SCHOOL, at PLAY and ON the WAY. 

 As we launch this year’s Safe Kids Annual Events newsletter, we also announce that on January 29, 2022, we will be 

celebrating our 30th Anniversary as Safe Kids Grand Forks. . . . . .  WHAT A MILESTONE to have the rich and honored privilege 

to be involved with the important work of helping to keep kids safe in the variety of settings that they live, work and play. We 

don’t take this responsibility lightly and are ever so grateful to our many partners, volunteers, families we have worked with, 

staff positions and supporters. Since Safe Kids Grand Forks was started 30 years ago, we have grown and expanded in our 

service area, now covering northeast North Dakota and northwest Minnesota. We have had staff serve on community,       

regional, state, national and worldwide boards, planning teams, advisory committees and a whole host of other areas of    

responsibility and risk areas have been undertaken. We are so proud of what has been done, but know we have lots more to 

accomplish for we will not stop our efforts until children and youth are no longer dying from preventable injuries. 

 To celebrate our 30th anniversary, we have a few plans underway that will be rolled out throughout 2022. Please 

watch our newsletters, our social media pages, our website (www.safekidsgf.com) and listen in on our radio interviews,    

television stories and other modes of communication.  We will be celebrating some of our success stories, we will discuss 

tragedies that have pushed and transformed us to take on stronger initiatives in areas where children have died or been    

seriously injured and we will showcase our many partners in these efforts.  For, without our staff, partners, sponsors and 

people who step up in so many ways to show their care and concern for the kids of our community and region, we would not 

be celebrating this milestone anniversary. Thank you for allowing me the honor of serving as the Coordinator of Safe Kids 

Grand Forks for 26 of 

the past 30 years.  I 

pledge to you, that I 

and our team, will   

continue this great 

work, all while          

celebrating our 30 

years of keeping kids 

safe at HOME, at 

SCHOOL, at PLAY and 

ON the WAY!! 

 

Carma Hanson, MS, 

RN—Coordinator—Safe 

Kids Grand Forks 



Page 2 

Safe Kids Grand Forks has launched  a new social  

media campaign that will post every Tuesday at 7 am. 

We are so excited to share short safety videos with you 

on a variety of topics!  

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter! Don’t 

have social media, no worries check out safekidsgf.com 
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Are you a Safe Kids coalition member or interested in becoming one? 

Here is our meeting schedule for 2022 and we are always welcome new members to join in our  

injury prevention efforts.  To join our coalition, please email safekids@altru.org. 
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The Parent Pep Talk is a heartfelt and 
humorous podcast filled with advice 
and understanding from empathetic 

experts, honest parents, and teens who 
are willing to talk. It’s for all parents 
looking for a little perspective, a few 
well-tested tips, and the feeling that 

you're probably doing a lot better than 
you think, even if it doesn’t always feel 
like it. The Parent Pep Talk is brought to 
you by Safe Kids Worldwide and more 
information can be found at this link or 
by downloading Parent Pep Talk in your 

podcast app.            
http://www.parentpeptalk.org/ 
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REMINDER - Future Bridge Traffic Impact 
Study Open House and  Survey Still Open 
Until January 6th, 2022. 

 

Last week the Grand Forks - East Grand 
Forks Metropolitan Planning Organiza-
tion hosted an open house to provide  
information to the public on the study 
progress if a bridge is installed at either 
Elks Drive or 32nd Ave S. Whether you 
are a homeowner in this area, parent of 
a student whose school might be impacted by a bridge at either location or a community 
member, you still have time to voice your opinion.  

 

The Online Public Open House Survey is still open, so if you haven't already, please check it 
out and fill out the survey provided. You can find more information at this link: 
www.forks2forksbridge.com/info until January 6th, 2022.  

http://www.parentpeptalk.org/
https://www.forks2forksbridge.com/info?fbclid=IwAR0-mu0dAUfOri6sP-RcFKElFXuAmriGWUdkm4b-WPZn2u9cy1UJXlBtd9k
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“Being a parent is the most important job you will 

ever have and it comes with the least amount of   

orientation.”   

Carma Hanson—Coordinator, Safe Kids Grand Forks 

 

Our parent organization, Safe Kids Worldwide, is    

always working hard to find ways to provide            

resources to parents and caregivers to help make 

keeping their kids safer a little bit easier.  They 

launched a tool called “A Parent’s Guide to Child 

Safety”. This toolkit provides a room-by-room, risk 

area guide for ways to keep your children safe from a 

whole host of injury areas. In some ways, this serves 

as bit of an “orientation binder” for parenting. Check 

it out on their web page at 

https://www.safekids.org/parents-guide-child-safety  

https://www.safekids.org/parents-guide-child-safety
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Watch for  

more regional classes 

in 2022! 
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Want more safety tips, announcements about upcoming events 

and links to great resources? Follow us on Facebook at:  

https://www.facebook.com/safekidsgf/  

United Way Provides 
Partnership with 
SKGF to Assist With 
Car Seats For Those 
In Need 
The United Way of Grand 
Forks, East Grand Forks & 
Area and Safe Kids Grand 
Forks are excited to            
announce the launch of their 
new program Car Seats for 
Kids. Car Seats for Kids is a  
collaboration between the 
two agencies that will ensure 
children are kept safe when       
traveling in a vehicle.  

Thanks to a generous         
donation from United Way, 
Safe Kids is able to provide 
car seats to families in need 
at little to no cost.  

To apply for a car seat, 
please contact Safe Kids at  
701.780.1489.  

Together, we are fueling  
opportunities to thrive!   

https://www.facebook.com/safekidsgf/
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